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RECOVERED 

 

The 14 foot STARCRAFT stolen from the Nanaimo Boat Basin on August 4th, has been recovered. Investigators 

followed up on several leads and used area knowledge to locate the vessel in the Nanaimo estuary. Please contact 

Constable Mike Eckert of the Nanaimo RCMP Detachment if you can assist in this investigation. 

michael.eckert@rcmp-grc.gc.ca  
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